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Seeing the improved voting structures and results in other countries and states that 

have implemented ranked choice voting shows great promise for us here in Oregon. 

This is also a great step to include another state and get us closer to federal ranked 

choice voting. 

 

More importantly, in our current two party system, this allows voters to feel like they 

have greater choice in who they can vote for without fear of giving votes to the other 

side. 


